January 23, 2019

DIVERSITY IN ACTION

Dear Madison Hanks:

Thank you for submitting the poster entitled "Influence of Parental Racial Identity: Black Student's Ability to Navigate Stereotype Threat" for presentation at the 2019 APA Convention, to be held in Chicago, Illinois from August 8-11, 2019.

After careful consideration, we are pleased to inform you that your proposal has been accepted for the upcoming convention. Congratulations! This decision was the result of careful blind review by two raters, with the Program Committee providing additional reviews in the case of discrepancies. The high number of proposals submitted to Division 45 programming this year helped to ensure that our process remained a competitive one.

You are receiving this email because you are listed as the primary contact. If you have coauthors, we would request that you notify them about the status of your proposal; please forward this email to them. Thank you for the submission and for your interest in Division 45. We look forward to seeing you at the convention. Congratulations, once again.

Sincerely,

Priscilla Lui, Ph.D & Tamara Obregon Madera, Psy.D. Division 45 Program Review Co-chairs

Anne Saw, Ph.D & Noriel Lim, Ph.D. Division 45 Convention Co-chairs

Alvin Alvarez, Ph.D. *Division 45 President*

Please use our official hashtag **#DiversityinAction** to communicate and share your thoughts and excitement regarding the 2019 Division 45 Presidential theme!

